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The Classic is now 

future proofed.



Linea
Classic S

Classic design,
contemporary options.

Speci昀椀cations 1 group 2 groups 3 groups 4 groups

Height (cm) 44.5 44.5 44.5 44.5 

Width (cm) 49 69 93 117 

Depth (cm) 58.5 58.5 58.5 58.5 

Weight (kg) 41 59 73 107 

Voltage (Single Phase) 220V / 240V 220V / 240V 220V / 240V 220V / 240V

Wattage (min) 2500 3350 4930 6930

Wattage (max) - 5670 7790 9470

Co�ee Boiler Capacity (litres) 1.8 3.4 5 2 x 3.4

Steam Boiler Capacity (litres) 3.5 7 11 15

La Marzocco New Zealand: 2a York Street, Parnell, Auckland, 1052
T. 09 307 2060 | info.nz@lamarzocco.com | nz.lamarzocco.com

Available Con昀椀gurations:   EE  |  AV Available Number of Groups:  1  |  2  |  3  |  4

The Classic is an industry icon 

machine that has evolved 

based on barista feedback over 

the past 30 years. Within the 

Linea Family, the Classic is the 

choice for barista-friendly 

design with a high degree of 

consistency and reliability in 

all settings. The new features 

provide baristas an easier 

coffee making experience, 

while also increasing the 

reliability of a machine which 

has already set the standard in 

the industry. The Classic 

helped to forge the world of 

specialty coffee and has now 

been future proofed to deliver 

unparalleled performance, 

durability, and great coffee for 

a new generation.

Fitted at bench testing to 
allow cups to be stacked 
higher.

High Cup Rail - option

The digital shot timer 
monitors the extraction time.

Shot Timer - AV only

Water Sensor - option

Measures conductivity and 
hardness into the machine. 
Monitors water quality and 
昀椀ltration performance.

Dual PID (coffee and steam)

Allows you to electronically 
control coffee and steam 
boiler temperature.

Programmable Doses - AV only

Auto-volumetrics provide 
repeatable consistency in all 
settings.

Cup Warmer - option

In colder environments or 
open to the elements this 
maintains a stable cup 
temperature.

Customisation - option

New panel design makes it 
easier to paint. No longer is 
the frame visible on corners.

Pro App Compatible

Electronic board that will 
allow connectivity with the La 
Marzocco Pro App.

3-button interface

Buttons of the left group (AV) 
or on the electronics board 
(EE) can be used to program 
the machine.

High Legs - option

Makes it easier to access 
beneath the machine and 
great for lower bench heights 
or tall baristas.

Insulated Dual Boilers

Greater insulation on both 
reduces energy use while 
improves stability.

½ Turn Steam Valve

For quick steam activation 
and improved barista work昀氀ow 
steaming milk.

Barista Lights - option

Can easily be 昀椀tted at bench 
testing to allow focus on your 

extraction and the cup.

Saturated Groups

Ensure unsurpassed thermal 
stability, shot after shot.

Autosteam - option

Automatically stops the steam 
wand operation at a desired 
temperature, simple and 
effective.

https://nz.lamarzocco.com/

